
EXTREMELY URGENT 

To All Posts 
Cc OSEC-Coordinator, OUCSCA, OUA, OUMAIER, All COs 
Fr OUMWA 
Re Clarification on IATF Resolution No. 119 Updates on Guidelines for 

Returning Overseas Filipinos 
Dt 04 June 2021 
Cn 

Further to CIR-151 0-0UMWA-2021 dated 03 June 2021 and in view of the discussions 
during the airport's One Stop-Shop (OSS) meeting on 04 June 2021, OUMWA wishes 
to clarify that in accordance to IATF Resolution No. 119 item 3 (b) (ii), approval of 
request for exemption from entry restrictions, as granted by the DOH-BOQ, is a 
prerequisite for the consideration and approval of exemption on inbound international 
passenger cap. 

Concerned local manning agencies and/or Philippine recruitment agencies of 
repatriates shall submit the BOO-approved certificate of approval of entry to the airlines, 
which shall in turn , submit the same the request for exemption on the passenger cap, at 
least 72 hours prior to proposed departure of the flight from port of origin. 

Posts endorsing cases for BOQ certificate and passenger cap exemptions shall submit 
these requests to OUMWA at least four ( 4) days from the intended departure of flight, to 
allow processing by the Department and comply with the 72-hour requirement of partner 
agencies of the OSS. 

For Posts' information and appropriate action. 
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OSEC-Coordinator, OUCSCA, OUA, OUMAIER, All COs 
OUMWA 
IATF Resolution No. 119 Updates on Guidelines for Returning 
Overseas Filipinos 
03 June 2021 

OUMWA transmits to all Posts the attached IATF Resolution No. 119 dated 03 June 
2021, which includes the following updates concerning guidelines for returning overseas 
Filipinos: 

• Health protocols for inbound international travel to any port of the Philippines of 
all fully vaccinated individuals who have been vaccinated in the Philippines; and 

• Exemption of non-Philippine government repatriation efforts to the entry 
restrictions imposed on travelers from India, Pakistan, Nepal, Sri Lanka, 
Bangladesh, Oman, and the United Arab Emirates. 

For purposes of clarity on item 3 (a) of the IATF Resolution No. 119, "Philippine 
government-organized repatriation" refers only to chartered repatriation flight 
organized by the Department or in certain cases by DOLE/OWWA. Repatriates 
under this category shall also be required to undergo RT -PCR test 48 hours prior 
to departure from port of origin and only those who tested negative of COVID-19 
shall be allowed to join the chartered repatriation flight. 

OUMWA further notes that the current inbound international passenger cap is still in 
effect. The established procedure to request for exemption as endorsed by Posts will 
still be followed. 

For Posts' information and appropriate action. 
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